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APPENDIX F 

Mr Faraz Ahmad 
Presco Food and Wine 
209 Rotherhithe New Road 
London 
SE16 2BA 

23 January 2017 

Dear Mr Ahmad, 

Licensing Act 2003 

Re: Presco Food and Wine, 209 Rotherhithe New Road, London, SE16 2BA 

I refer to the application for the review of the premises licence, issued in respect of the 
above premises, made under the Licensing Act 2003 by this council’s Trading Standards 
service. 

At the hearing held on 23 January 2017 to determine the application the Trading Standards 
service requested that the review hearing be adjourned until after the 28 interim period 
following your surrender of the licence has elapsed. The council’s licensing sub-committee 
decided that it would be in the public interest to adjourn the hearing until 24 February 
2017. The hearing has been adjourned in accordance with regulations 11 and 12 
of The Licensing Act 2003 (Hearings) Regulations 2005 which permit that the time 
permitted to determine applications may be extended if it is in the public interest to do so. 

The hearing will only take place should the licence be transferred to another party. If the 
licence is not transferred to another party during the interim period then the licence will 
have been stopped and there will be no requirement for a hearing. 

If the licence is transferred to another party and so the hearing is required you will not be 
expected or required to attend the hearing. 

If you require clarification of the above please contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

D. Allday 

Debra Allday 
debra.allday@southwark.gov.uk  

Licensing Unit 
Direct Line: 020 7525 5779 
Direct Fax: 020 7525 5705 
Our Ref: L1U 856835 

By post and email 
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